
 

ATTENTION ALL MICRO, SMALL AND MEDIUM ENTERPRISES 

Sol Plaatje Municipality (SPM) will be embarking on tender Training Workshops for Micro, Small 
& Medium Enterprises (MSMEs) to capacitate them to tender successfully for opportunities 
advertised by SPM.  

The Training Workshops will support MSME’s and guide them on how to properly complete and 
submit tender compliance documents, covering key aspects like understanding tender 
requirements and processes, structuring responses, highlighting company strengths, and 
ensuring compliance with all necessary regulations. Therefore, these Training Workshops will be 
delivered in partnership with CIDB and CSD.  

These Training Workshops will thus give MSME’s an opportunity to engage with municipal 
representatives from the Local Economic Development and Supply Chain teams as well as other 
strategic role players such as CIDB and Provincial Treasury to gain knowledge on how to 
participate in future tenders. 

All interested parties are invited to come and participate in these ongoing workshops, which will 
be facilitated by the SPM Municipality. Details for the Second Roll-out of these workshops 
including the venues, time and date are depicted in the table below:   

Date Venue Time 

14 April 2025 Ritchie Library 09:00 – 12:00 

14 April 2025 Plaatfontein !XnunKwhesa School 16:00 – 19:00 

15 April  2025 CBD/City Hall 09:00 – 12:00 

15 April  2025 Greenpoint Community Hall 14:00 – 16:30 

If you have any questions or queries regarding the upcoming Training Workshops, please contact 
the following person/s: 

• Mr. Kgosi Balepile kbalepile@solplaatje.org.za 053 830 6491 

• Ms. Victoria Makumane vmakumane@solplaatje.org.za 053 830 6492 

Do not miss out on this incredible opportunity to participate and take your business to the next 
level.  We look forward to seeing you at the workshops! 
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